BUDGET CONSULTATION 2009/10
Each year the council consults with residents of the city about its spending plans and council tax implications for the following financial year. This note explains the various elements of this year’s budget consultation process and how the public can make their views known for consideration by councillors in agreeing the budget and council tax level for next year.

Big Listening

A number of questions have been included in the questionnaire issued to members of the council’s “Big Listening” consultation panel. Around 7000 questionnaires have been issued with results being due early November.

Community Committees

Questionnaires have been issued to all community committee members on the council’s database. These should be completed and returned by 17th October 2008. If any committee members have not received a questionnaire they can request a copy or complete it on-line (details below).

Community Committees may want to consider including an item on their meeting agenda and making a written submission to the council. In this case it would need to be submitted by the end of December 2008.

Young People

The Children’s Champion is helping to consult with school children and youth forums.
Older People

Consultation with older people will be carried out in October through the Salford Forum Event and the older persons fortnight.
Submitting Views to the Council

In addition to the above consultation processes all residents can complete a questionnaire or submit their views in the following ways:

Internet:
http://www.salford.gov.uk/council/finance/budget/budgetconsultation2009-10.htm
E-mail:
budgetconsultation@salford.gov.uk
Post:
Budget Consultation, FREEPOST-RLUE-CELG-RHST, Unity House, Salford Civic Centre M27 5FJ

Telephone:
Carolyn Haslam on 0161 793 3057

Questionnaires will also be available at libraries and civic buildings from 08/09/08
Public Meeting

A public meeting with councillors is to be held at Salford Civic Centre, Swinton on Wednesday 21st January, 2009 at 7 p.m.
